
Dates for your diary: 

 Thursday 16th March 3pm —Mole and Otter Class Assembly in EYFS Hall 

 March 2nd—World Book Day  

 Week Beginning 13th March—Science Week  

 24th March—Red Nose Day  

 Week Beginning 6th March—Parent Interviews—look out for sign up sheets  
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What we will be learning next week 

This week the children will familiarise 

themselves with coins and our mon-

ey. They will begin to learn the value 

of coins and to compare and order 

them according to value. They will 

learn their names and begin to play 

with money in our class café. 

This week the children will be taking or-

ders in our class café. We will be busy 

working at our daily word time session, 

practising recognising our sounds, blend-

ing, segmenting and writing words and 

sentences. To help your child please con-

tinue to read to them and with them every 

day. 

We are continuing our learning about our topic—Where we live 

We are focussing on our homes. Does your child know their ad-
dress? Do they know their door number? 

Why not take a walk around your local area or play hide and 
seek in your house! 

We want the children to be able to talk about their home and 
family and some of the things that you do together at home. 



…………………….......’s WOW Moment 

                    Tryatops of the Week 
Congratulations to  

Charlie Tremlett from Otter Class  
and  

Brooke Perry Feecham from Mole Class  
who have shown real perseverance in their learning. They have received a 
certificate and are bringing home Tryatops for the week.  Please help your 
child to fill in Tryatops’ diary so we can find out all about what he gets up 
to. 

For home learning this 
week… 

Why not take a walk and look 
for signs that spring is on its 
way. 
It may still be winter, but keep 
your eyes peeled – spring isn’t 
as far off as it seems. 
Look for tell-tale green shoots 
popping up from the woodland 

floor 
Birds start singing early in the morning – can 
you hear them? 
Can you find any leaf buds? 
What other fresh spring signs can you 
spot? We are sending home a spotter sheet 
for you to take with you. We would love to 
hear about your child’s nature walk or see 
some photographs or pictures. 

Don’t forget we love to hear about your child’s WOW moments. Have they 

been a real Tryatops and challenged themselves to learn something new? 

 

Thursday is World Book Day and to tie it in with 

our Science week theme we are having a space 

theme dress up day. 

Does your child have a 

favourite book space 

character that they 

could dress up as? 

To give you an idea we 

are going to be reading 

the book ‘Whatever 

Next’ you can find the 

story on youtube. 


